
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 21 of 2025 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/83/97/001  

 

 

19 June 2025 

 

 

 

Amendment to Notice to Mariners No 20 of 2025 re - Kayak crossing from Gela 

(Sicily, Italy) to Ramla tal-Mixquqa (Malta) 

 
 
 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners No 20 of 2025. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to weather conditions, the kayakers will do the first attempt of the 

crossing on Tuesday 24th June 2025. 

 

In case of adverse weather conditions, they are unable to do the crossing on Tuesday 

24th June 2025, they will continue trying up to 5 July 2025. 

 

Notice to Mariners No 20 of 2025 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 20 of 2025 will remain valid. 

 
Chart affected:  BA 2123,2124 


